
 

 

 

 

 

F A M I L Y        C H O C O L A T E        B I N G O 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

We are delighted to let you know that Family Chocolate Bingo will be returning on Thursday 23rd 

March in the school hall. Doors open 5.45pm, eyes down at 6.00pm.  

Tickets to be purchased in advance by filling out the details below and handing into the school office.  

Please note, tickets will be sold on a ‘first come, first served’ basis and will be limited, due to the 

capacity of the hall. If there is sufficient demand we will run a second session in the summer term 

for anyone who is unable to come along this time.  

The cost will be £3 per person, which includes four games and chocolate prizes to be won. The bingo 

books will be given to you when arriving at school on the evening of the 23rd.  Please note all children 

need to be accompanied by an adult. 

There will be raffle tickets on sale on the night to win an amazing Hotel Chocolat Easter Hamper. The 

cost for the raffle tickets will be £1 per ticket. 

Drinks and light refreshments will also be available to buy on the evening, both cash and card will be 

accepted.  

As ever, we will require additional helping hands at the event itself. If you are able to volunteer to 

help us please email friendsofpriory@virignmedia.com. 

Thank you again for your support and participation in this fundraiser. All proceeds will go directly to 

projects that benefit all of the pupils at Priory Junior School.  

We look forward to seeing you there 

 

Friends of Priory Junior School   

 

 

 

Child Name__________________________________ Class_________________________ 

 

No of bingo books @ £3 per person___________        Total money given £________________ 
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